CFA Minutes — October 1, 2013

Meeting held in the JH Library

In attendance: Nancy Israeli, Janice Farynick, Wendy DeSchutter, Dianne Breitstone, Kerith Freidberg,
Ana Shammah, Mary Hooks and 20 audience members

President’s Report (Nancy)
- HS Back-To-School Night had a great showing at the CFA table — 130 families signed up for membership.

- JH Back-To-School Night is on Thursday night and we’re hoping we get a lot of families signing up.

- Please come to CAC meeting on 9/19 at 9:30 in JH library.

- The next CFA meeting will be held on Tuesday, 11/5 at 12:00 in JH Library. Nancy spoke with Mrs. Halloran, who runs
the Leadership Club, about possibly having students speak about awards so parents are aware of “what’s out there”. So
please encourage parents to come to the next meeting. Nancy asked what other speakers/topics parents are interested
in for upcoming meetings. Robin Manos would like to know more about schedules for oth_ 1™ grades for electives and
could counselors come in to discuss. Mr. Matuk also recommended looking in the Course Guide, handed out at the BTS
nights, to see what’s available. There are extra guides in the Guidance Office.

- An audience member recommended buying a creative writing magazine, “Grok”. It's a great magazine and costs only
$5.00.

Technology Report (Janice)

- Spirit week is next week. Look on the CFA website for more information at http://www.cshcfa.com.

- Homecoming is 10/12. Please note game the football game time was changed from 3:30 to 2:00. Please look on the
CFA website for information regarding Homecoming weekend including the Pep Rally on Friday night and the
Homecoming Dance on Saturday night.

JH Report (Kerith)
- On Friday 11/1 will be the JH Halloween Dance from 5:30 — 7:00.

- We are still trying to set the date for the December JH event. It will be either on 12/6 or 12/13. WE are looking at
different options since last year had poor attendance. We are aware that 12/6 is the HS Comedy Night. We may hold it
on the same night.

- JH Back-To-School Night is this Thursday at 6:45.

Committee Report (Wendy DeSchutter)
- Literary Luncheon changed from 3/19 to 3/26. It will be held at the Huntington Country Club.

- CFA Fundraiser, 'Tasty American CooCoo', 4:30-8pm on Sunday, 10/6. 20% of sales will be donated to CFA. Located in
parking lot by Dunkin Donuts back entrance. Healthy Mediterranean food.

- Focus meeting on Thursday 10/17 at PAC at 10:00. The speaker will be Dr. Novic who comes highly recommended.

- Arts Booster Fundraiser — “Fall Night Out “ at the Paramount to be held on 10/30 from 6:00 — 9:00. Meet the Club
Advisors of all art related school clubs.

- Robin Manos — on 11/7 Vets come to the school and meet with the students. She needs volunteers to help with
snacks and guide veterans around the school.

CPC

- Meeting this week at 9:00 a.m. 10/3 at District Office. Dr. Wilansky will be speaking.



